ONGOING TRAINING PROGRAM – PART OF EBRD TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE PROJECT OFFERED TO ANRCETI

(Press Release)
On February 23-24, 2010 the training program for ANRCETI staff will continue (ANRCETI - www.anrceti.md). The training is part of the technical assistance project offered to the regulator by the European Bank for Reconstruction and Development (EBRD).   

The project was launched in October 2009 and is targeted at providing the Agency with assistance in the process of implementation of the new Law on Electronic Communications and harmonization of the national regulatory practices to the European Union norms and standards. The consulting company Great Village International Consultants (GVIC) from Canada was designated by EBRD as project executor.   

The training is focused on the following issues: „Confidentiality, Consultation process and User Protection”. The first training day will be dedicated to user protection issues and collaborations with consumer protection associations, whereas the second day – to stakeholders consultation process.  The discussions will also deal with handling confidential information, as well as case studies. The training is provided by legal adviser, Mr. Nicholas Higham, telecommunications and information technology consultant, member of the GVIC team.  

The next mission of the EBRD project will take place on March 1 – 4. It will be focused on issues of market analysis and relevant market identification in the field of electronic communications.     
 „Communications Regulatory Development” is the second technical assistance project offered to the communications regulatory authority in Moldova. The first project was offered by USAID at the initial stage of the regulator’s existence, in 2000 – 2002. 
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